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DESCRIPTION Number 39 Shackstead Lane is an attractive 
three storey Victorian town house, having elevations of 
brick under a pitched tiled roof.  The property is believed 
to have been built around the turn of the last century and 
has over the years been the subject of considerable 
improvement with care having been taken to retain much 
of its original charm and character. Internally the property 
provides bright and well planned accommodation that has 
been presented to a high standard by the present owners 
and includes on the ground floor an entrance porch, 
sitting room and separate dining room together with a 
kitchen and bathroom.  On the first floor there are two 
bedrooms and a toilet, whilst on the second floor there is 
a good size third bedroom. Outside, the gardens are a 
particular feature of the property being mainly arranged 
to the rear of the house and landscaped on a number of 
terraces with many mature shrubs and trees. The gardens 
offers a good deal of privacy and enjoy a pleasant outlook 
towards woodland. The property is likely to appeal to 
purchasers seeking a well presented character home in a 
convenient location and internal inspection is highly 
recommended.  

● Entrance Porch 

 

● Sitting Room with  

   Fitted Wood Burning Stove 

 

● Dining Room 

 

● Kitchen 

 

● Ground Floor Bathroom 

 

● Three Bedrooms 

 

● First Floor Toilet 

 

● Gas Heating 

 

● Terraced Garden 

 

● Close to Town Centre  

 

● Approximate Floor Area 872 SqFt  

DISTANCE TO STATION 

Godalming    0.7m  

Farncombe       1.8m 

 

DISTANCE TO A3 AND M25 

A3    2.2m  

M25                                15.6m 

 

DISTANCE TO CENTRE 

Milford      1.3m  

Godalming                           0.5m 

 

DISTANCE TO SCHOOL 

Infant                   0.6m  

Junior                 0.6m 

Secondary                    2.0m 

 

COUNCIL TAX 

 

Band                      D 

SITUATION Godalming is a typical English market and 
coaching town situated on the River Wey. It has a 
population of approximately 21,000 and lies midway 
between London and the south coast. The town still 
retains a market every Friday and has a good selection of 
independent and national retailers amongst its narrow 
and attractive streets, many of which are lined with 
ancient and historic buildings. The town also benefits 
from a good number of pubs, restaurants and cafes 
together with occasional visiting French and Italian 
markets, and an annual Godalming Food Festival. For the 
commuter, Godalming and Farncombe main line stations 
serve Waterloo in approximately 45 minutes and bus 
services are available from the town linking with 
neighbouring towns and villages including Guildford, 
which lies approximately 4 miles to the north.  Access to 
the A3 is available at Hurtmore and Milford and provides 
road communication to London and the south coast as 
well as access to both Heathrow and Gatwick airports via 
the M25 and M23 motorways. Sporting and recreational 
facilities are well catered for at Godalming Leisure Centre 
located at Broadwater Park, which also offers a driving 
range and golf course as well as tennis courts. There are 
an excellent number of private and state schools in the 
town serving all age groups and for the walking enthusiast 
there are many areas of outstanding natural beauty in the 
surrounding area including much common and heath land 
owned or managed by The National Trust.

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

DIRECTIONS: Leave Godalming in a southerly direction on 
the B3100 (Ockford Road) and at the roundabout by the 
Inn on the Lake, turn left into Shackstead Lane.  Number 
39 will then be found after a short distance on the left 
hand side.   
 
 
 
 
 


